Karl William Fink – Grand Junction, CO

February 8, 1937 - February 24, 2014

It is with a heavy heart I have to inform you of the passing of Karl Fink of stomach cancer. Karl was a manager in the insurance industry and long time member of Heather Ridge County Club, as well as a longtime member of the Men's Club. A celebration of life ceremony was held February 26th, in Grand Junction. Karl and his wife Linda moved from Aurora to Palm Springs Calf several years ago and then to Grand Junction CO. He and Linda belonged to BOOKCLIFF County Club in Grand Junction. Many of you did not know Karl but those that did would agree with me that he was great guy that was always there to lend a hand and was very completive on the golf course. When I joined Heather Ridge several years ago Karl was the first to invite me to play with his group on Saturdays and form there we build a lasting friendship. Survivors include his wife, Linda; and one sister, Nancy Valentino of Waterford, Conn.

You know that Karl is up there now lining up a bunch of pigeons (as he liked to call the people he played with) to play some golf. God Bless Karl Fink.

Loren J. Janulewicz, President - Golf Club at Heather Ridge